Please contact the following legislators to express your support for continuing ILE funding.  Faxes are best for this (ideally followed by snail mail) but email is better than nothing!

1.  Jenny Oropeza, Chair, Assembly Budget Committee.   Fax number:  916 319-2155

email assemblymember.oropeza@assembly.ca.gov.  Her phone number is 916/319-2055

Please cc your letter to Oropeza to the incoming and current speakers of the assembly:
 

Fabian Nunez - fax number is 916/319-2146.  e-mail: assemblymember.nunez@assembly.ca.gov  His phone number is 916/319-2046.
 

Herb Wesson - fax number is 916/319-2147. e-mail assemblymember.wesson@assembly.ca.gov
His phone number is 916/319-2047.
2.  Wes Chesbro, Chair, Senate Budget and Fiscal Review committee.  Fax number:  916/323- 6958.  email:  senator.chesbro@sen.ca.gov.  His phone number is 916/445-3375.

Please cc your letter to Chesbro to John Burton, the Senate President Pro Tem.  His fax number is 916/445-4722 and he does not list an e-mail address, only the webpage which might get messages to him at http://democrats.sen.ca.gov/senator.burton
His phone number at the capitol is 916/445-1412. 
 

Snail mail for everyone listed above can be sent to: State Capitol, Sacramento, CA  95814
